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 The new pool chairs have arrived.  If you would like 
any of the old chairs, they will be staged on the patio 
area where the grill is stored and can be taken any 
time Saturday 1/19/19 on a first come, first served 
basis.  The tables will be available at a later date.  

Here is a picture of the chairs that will be available 

 

 



Holiday Guard Fund Additions     

Thanks to everyone for contributing 

Shirley & Mike Childers 

Tony & Frieda Sarubbi 

 

Some Notes from the Board Meeting  

 

Reminders 

 Pick up after your furry friends!! 

 Keep dogs on a leash with the leash attached to 
BOTH dog and owner 

 

 It is important that Myers, Brettholz and Com-
pany has your correct mailing address for our annual 
meeting notice and voting packets. These packets have 
a short turnaround as they are only mailed a few weeks 
in advance.  They are sent to the address you have on 
file.  If you would like to receive them at your West-
minster address, please notify our accounting firm.  

 

 New 3 way stop sign on Oxford Ridge Circle  
Please be aware! 



More notes from the Meeting 

 

 It was suggested we keep our outside lights on 
overnight as a safety and security help 

 

New Board Adopted Bocce Court Rules 

 

 



Check out your palm trees! 

 

There have been several Queen Palms in the communi-
ty showing evidence of Fusarium Wilt Disease recent-
ly.  Please keep an eye on your Queen Palms and if you 
notice brown fronds that are hanging down and looking 
straggly and wilted, please contact your landscaper 
immediately to have him/her tell you if the tree is 
diseased.  If it is, the tree has to be removed immedi-
ately.  Be sure to have the tree stump ground also.   
This disease is very contagious and spreads quick-
ly.  You do not need to wait for permission from ARC 
to have these diseased trees cut down. Please just let 
ARC know you have removed a diseased tree so we can 
keep track of where the trees are. 
If you have any questions, you may contact Paul in the 
office or Barbara Waldman, ARC Chair 

Here is a picture of a queen palm 

 

 



Mark your 2019 Calendar– Community Center Events 

 

Saturday February 23 ----Coffee Social 9:00 am. Meet 
the Board Candidates 

 

Saturday March 2 -------- Casino Night 5:00 pm 

 
Saturday April 13 -------- Ice Cream Social 2:00 to 
4:00 pm 

 

Other Events 

St Patrick’s Day Golf Scramble– March 17– sign up form 
is online under the Crier 

Westminster Ladies Invitational– Feb. 23– form is 
found online on the Westminster website under the 
Crier 

Relay for Life Golf Tournament– March 30 



Westminster Community  

Center Pig Roast    

 Saturday February 16th  

Socializing at 5:00 PM  

Dinner at 5:30 PM 

This event will sell out quickly. There are still 
openings.  Only 2 more weeks to sign up 

Those who wish to attend must make a reserva-
tion in the Manager’s office. The price including 
tax and gratuity is $20.00.  This is a BYOB 
event.  Please make checks out to Westminster 
Community Association.  We need to turn in a 
count by January 31st.  
City Smoke Barbecue Menu 

Large Pig, Slow cooked to perfection 

Citrus and fresh herb brined  

Chicken Breast 
Fresh Coleslaw/Baked Beans/Artisan Roll with 
Butter/City Smoke Secret Sauce 

The Community Center Committee members will 
be providing the desserts. 



Our ground Water 

Irrigation is becoming quite a serious issue in the com-
munity!  Please check your system to make sure you 
are watering on the proper days.  As a reminder the 
pumps are on for extended times until 10 am on 
Wednesdays and Thursdays specifically for irrigation 
checks.  Make sure your irrigation company is aware of 
these times. 

 

Currently we have the privilege of watering twice per 
week.  Odd number addresses may water one time on 
Wednesday and one time on Saturday.  Even number 
addresses may water one time on Thursday and one 
time on Sunday.   

 

IF the community continues to utilize excessive water, 
we will be limited to watering one time per week.  
Please also share this information with your neighbors  

 

 



     Save the Date 

 

It is not too early to get your team for the Westmin-
ster Ladies Invitational. 

OUR TOURNAMENT NEXT YEAR WILL BE HELD ON 
SATURDAY February 23, 2019. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR ANOTHER GREAT  

LADIES EVENT! 

Additional details to follow! 

 
The theme for 2019 is “SPRING TRAINING” 

 

Planning committee:  Cathy Allen, Christine Davis, Tari 
Ede & Mary Heisler 

 

Registration Form can be found on the Westminster 
website under the Crier. 

 



The Crier– please read 

 

The Crier is your newsletter.  Submit items for publica-
tion at least 1 week ahead of time.  The next regular 
Crier publication date is stated below.   

IF you have a new neighbor, please have them e mail the 
crier so they can be added  to our listing.  IF you have 
moved out of the community you may still see the 
Crier online via the web site– westminstercommuni-
ty.com   

 

This address (westminstercrier@gmail.com) is just for 
submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about infor-
mation appearing in the crier should be addressed at 
the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

January 26 

 

 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 



Some pictures from the Italian pot luck dinner.  The 
food was great and everyone had a fabulous time 

 

 


